
Midlothian Traffic Roads and Paths Meeting 

Monday 19 April, 5.30 to 7.00pm 

Zoom Meeting 

Updated: 23 April 2021 

 

Present:   

Diane Easton (DE) Bonnyrigg and Lasswade 

Ann Stewart Kmicha (ASK) Dalkeith  

Constance Newbould (CN) Damhead 

Peter Luke (PL) Danderhall 

Caroline Clyde (CC) Howgate 

Norrie Scott (NS) Loanhead 

Robert Hogg (RH) Mayfield and Easthouses 

Fraser Jervis (FJ) Moorfoot 

Douglas West (DW) Poltonhall and Hopefield 

Mirabelle Maslin (MM) Roslin and Bilston 

 

In attendance:    

Paul Johnson (PJ)  Communities and Lifelong Learning - Midlothian Council 

Alan Heatley (AH)  Structures Manager - Midlothian Council 

 

Apologies  Councillor Hackett, Louisa Wilson 

 

1. PREVIOUS MINUTES – March 2021 MEETING 

Amendment: Sum available for Roads budget should have been £16.6 million 

and not £15 million. 

Proposed:  Cath McGill 

Seconded: Norrie Scott  

 

2. MATTERS ARISING 

Apart from amendments to previous notes, there were none raised. 

 

3. RESPONSE FROM MIDLOTHIAN COUNCIL RE DOCUMENTS SUBMITTED BY M 

MASLIN 

 MM highlighted the details of the documents that had been forwarded, on 

behalf of the group, to Midlothian Council. 

 The primary concerns raised in the document were about the condition of 

the B7003 Roslin Glen road and the need for safe crossing at the hairpin 

bend adjacent to Roslin Glen Country Park. 












